
 

 

14th October 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Victorian Toys Workshop 
 

 
Our topic next half term is ‘How have toys changed?’, so to consolidate our learning we will be 

welcoming a Victorian Toy Workshop into school!  

 

On Thursday 25th November all Year 1 pupils will take part in the workshop delivered by 

Tameside Museum to look at a range of toys throughout history and explore the forces used to 

operate them and the materials they are made from. They will also compare how toys from the 

past differ to toys from today. 

 

There will be three workshops taking place over the day to accommodate all three Year 1 

classes. 

 

A minimum contribution of £4.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not 

receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled.  

 

You will be added to a payment item on Parent Pay called ‘Year 1 Toys Workshop’ to make 

payments. 

 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium and you’d like the workshop to be funded by school, 

please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to let us know. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sian Rice, Sophie Roberts, Chelsey Daley, Leanne Eldridge 

Year 1 Teachers 
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